
 

BUSHEY HEATH PRIMARY SCHOOL— 20 DECEMBER 2023 
 

 Dear Parents and Guardians 
  
As we bid farewell to the Autumn Term, we are delighted to end on a positive note. 
 
Thanks to the dedicated efforts of our Friends of the School, the wreath-making event 
and the whole school Disco were both tremendous successes, collectively raising nearly 
£1,000. 
  
This generous contribution will be utilised to en-
hance our Design Technology offerings.  
 
Specifically, we are thrilled to be able to buy a set 
of class sewing machines. This addition not only 
enriches our curriculum but also provides our stu-
dents with the opportunity to acquire practical 
sewing skills, nurturing potential fashion designers 
among them. 
 
Witnessing the children have so much fun at the disco was fantastic; knowing that their 
enjoyment translates into tangible improvements in our school is the icing on the cake. 
 
We extend a heartfelt thank you for your support and wish you all a Merry Christmas. 
 

Thank you  
 
Penny Barefoot 
Head Teacher 


